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The first time | encountered a labor and delivery unit in the United States, | was fascinated. | don’t
believe that anywhere else in the world provides a safer or more comfortable space for expectant
mothers. Equipped with the latest and best technologies, nothing is left to chance.

Coming from a different country and being used to a different environment, | felt a strong desire to use
my knowledge and technology to reduce the number of preterm births, and to provide future mothers
with the security and comfort in delivery rooms in their homeland. American intensive care units (ICUs)
are so well-equipped to take care of a 500-gram preterm baby, that after a stay in the ICU, it is to be
expected that the baby will achieve a healthy weight, and be released thriving. The conditions in my
homeland are not even close to this. For me and other obstetricians, as well as for the expectant
mother, the most difficult period is from the loss of a premature baby until the next pregnancy that
results in a healthy, full-term delivery. | am dedicating myself to trying to equip and modernize labor
and delivery rooms with the latest tests during pregnancy, in order to help future mothers avoid
unpleasant and traumatizing situations, and bring more babies to full term.

The foundation functions strictly on a volunteer basis. | will personally visit delivery rooms and teach
the staff how to use the equipment, most of which will be purchased and shipped from American
companies. A full account of donations and purchased equipment will be available on our website,
www.mymomandi.org , which I’'m currently responsible for. You may also read more about our mission

onh our website.

With your support, | hope to maximize my efforts in decreasing the number of preterm births. In
addition, with the help of my extraordinary colleagues, | will personally monitor the necessity of
equipment in all delivery rooms in the region. The stay of a premature baby in the ICU increases the
cost of health care. In spite of the care received, if the baby survives, the possibility of vision and
hearing loss, asthma, learning and other difficulties still exists.

Your donation can help prevent the above mentioned situations, and ensure a better future for the
children, mothers and families of our region.

If you wish to support our cause, please make a donation via one of the following options:

Pay Pal Account: info@mymomandi.org
Check Payable To: "The Mother and Child" foundation Thank You Very Much
Other options: Credit Card or Debit Card

Address: 9363 SVL BOX, Victorville,
California 92395, USA

Email: info@mymomandi.org
Telephone: + 1 760 243 9033
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